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Self presentations
Sunday 8 September 2024 20:30 (1h 30m)

Getting to know fellow participants, and exchanging with them, is a major added value of our schools. To
facilitate this, we will have a self-presentation session on the first day of the school. Each participant, lecturer
and organiser will have a possibility to present him-/herself during one minute, using a single slide. You may
want to use this opportunity to mention where you come from, your current work, your professional interests
- but also your hobbies, things you’ve done and you’re proud of (or not �) etc. The slides will be visible only
to other participants of the school, but not public.
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